
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Objection to Proposal
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:13:15 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:19 AM
Subject: FW: Objection to Proposal
 
 
 

From: Krista Hagen [mailto:kristahagen1@hotmail.ca] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 4:04 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Objection to Proposal
 
To whom it may concern;
As a residing citizen of the community of Borden Carleton, I strongly object to DP Murphy's
proposal for a convenience store/Gas station at the end of Dickie Rd. There is absolutely no
need for it. We have three gas stations within 7km of each other and I feel this is just a way for
Mr. Murphy to have more businesses, corporations, and another money maker! Greed is an
ugly thing. 
I don't not support this proposal in any way shape or form!
 
Regards 
Krista Hagen
Resident of Borden Carleton
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